
Absentee Voting will not be Administered at 
Colby Colonial Center
702 W Dolf Street
Colby, WI  54421

Tele-visits are scheduled for:

Monday, March 15, 2021 at 11:00 AM
Wednesday, March 17, 2021 at 11:00 AM

Tele-visits are scheduled with the Waterford Activities Director at the above times to meet the Wisconsin Elections Commission requirement to confirm that physical access to the facility will not be granted for the April 6, 2021 Spring Election.

Absentee ballots will be sent to those residents with absentee ballot applications on file.


If you have further questions, please contact:


Connie Gurtner, City Clerk/Treasurer
City of Colby
211 W Spence St
Colby, WI  54421(715) 223-4435
clerk@cityofcolby.org





Posted: March 9, 2021 


